
Hi everyone, 

  

Instead of having one on-campus group meeting to write the final Portfolio Essay and complete 

our course, I’ve made arrangements for you to write your final Portfolio Essay anytime Monday, 

Tuesday, or Wednesday, June 10th, 11th, or 12th between 8:00 a.m.-7:30 p.m. at the SCC Testing 

Center located in the SCC Library.  

 

This essay will be hand-written (pen or pencil), have a two-hour time limit, and have to do with 

The Hunger Games. Essay paper will be provided as will the prompt at the time you begin. Be sure 

to bring pen and/or pencil, and your copy of The Hunger Games (an e-reader version is 

acceptable). 

 

Please note: Laptops will not be permitted in the testing room—only pen and/or pencil and your 

copy of The Hunger Games (again, an e-reader version is acceptable). 

 

Any questions – please don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

SPECIFICS  

 

WHEN: Monday, Tuesday, or Wednesday, June 10, 11, or 12, between 8:00 a.m. and 7:30 p.m.  

 

WHERE: SCC Testing Center in the SCC Library (Instructional Media Services--Building 16).  

 

Once inside the building, the testing center is directly across from the library entrance.  

Two-hour time limit, hand-written (pen or pencil); essay paper will provided when you begin. 

Nothing other than a copy of The Hunger Games (an e-reader version is acceptable), pen and/or 

pencil will be needed or allowed.  

 

 

 


